

January 21, 2019

Dear Members of the Rotary Club of Keller,

At its heart, the Keller ISD Education Foundation is about helping the young people in our community...so it was with sincere gratitude that we received your very kind donation of \$3,000. Thank you.

Your generous gift will go a long way toward helping us fulfill our core purpose of investing in innovative educational practices to enrich the environment for student learning. It is our vision to help make Keller ISD a district where exceptional opportunities are available to all students.

Thank you again for remembering the students of Keller ISD in such a thoughtful manner and, in turn, for helping us fund scholarships. Your contribution to the Keller ISD Education Foundation is greatly appreciated.

With warm wishes,

Cameka L. Crawford Executive Director

Donation Date: January 15, 2019

This letter confirms that no goods or services were received in exchange for this gift. Please retain this letter for your records. Keller ISD Education Foundation in a not-for-profit organization under IRS section 501(c)(3); all gifts are tax deductible to the full extent allowed by law.